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ELEANOR PALMER PRIMARY SCHOOL WEEKLY NEWSLETTER
SPRING TERM 2020 NUMBER 2
www.eleanorpalmer.camden.sch.uk

Thursday 16™ January 2020

Dear Families,

Well done to all the staff and children. Despite a wet and windy week, our visiting team 1’\ “f rJ
of school reviewers loved what we are doing and gave us a very clean bill of health! They 3‘{ 0"? ,(}‘ a
particularly liked the staff and children's passion for learning, just how MUCH the v

children know and the amazing array of opportunities we offer.

Events in school next week 20™ - 24™ January:
New =l
TOMORROW
!&_Yﬁﬂﬂ W\ol £y Year 3 Cake Sale _;g
Monday 20t ?
8am Early morning football resumes for Years 1 and 2.
) y, Additional afternoon appointments for Year 4 parents. -~

o NS
S Tuesday 21°* 7

8am Early morning football resumes for Years 3-6. Remember to check texts before
o setting off as we will let you know this way if it has to be cancelled.
8*%"—' oYy Additional afternoon appointments for Nursery and Year 3 parents.

. L )
Year 4 are going to Tate Britain to search for their famous photo in the Steve McQueen (J < | =
) exhibition amidst the thousands of others! We do have a clue ©® pars
= The Football Squad play at Castlehaven after school. Pick up from pitch at 5.45pm. Last MRS AN
@ match unless we qualify, so supporters welcomed! RS
)
N '/'; Wednesday 22"
=X 8am Governors PPC Committee. 4
: Year 1 are visiting the CLC for specialist computing teaching.

0" It's our mid-year Parents’ Evening! This is a vital chance to talk with your child's '1. b
\'\L"fk'j’ teacher about progress to date and how you can support us at home to ensure end of year K-Lr ={
'\-\G\:‘l" - goals are reached. Appointments begin at 4.30pm and end at 7.30pm. All teachers also [(?\

offer daytime appointments during next week too, noted here. N
\;\? Additional afternoon appointments for Year 5 parents. {v; i
S it
Vt) Thursday 23™ S N
\( Additional morning appointments for Year 2 parents. \3{4‘11 )
Matches for our Thursday football squad after school at Talacre. Pick up at 5.40pm at J At
Talacre.
NN
= Friday 24" o)
1& \ Cake Sale hosted by Year 2. See all other dates overleaf. } f_\
’-l | Additional afternoon appointments for Year 6 parents, and in the morning for Year 1 and & |
— Reception. 5 I
\ N : Thank youl Ay
—H To Selma Ekam in Year 4 for this week's border design. oy Pl ’f‘ : ﬂ_ﬂ
. ‘ " : : N QR L R AT A
e N AT E 2 0 I | s
:‘./ LON I A=y N e = L‘A\ s ﬁ g\_‘ b “ 0l s(’ /}: ‘-ﬂ-;_-..-r—f



— A N e e s e = S L P

é&g ,\}J&Zf\t Py LJ\J'“‘W %761/%]_"!\5?4 &?ﬂ) DL\H\& 60%‘

N R R

%g-)ﬁb Nursery 2020

5 N4 In February we will be making first offers for children to join our Nursery in

Y September 2020. Many pre-school nurseries now require a longer notice period and in

, O‘ - making our EP offers earlier than usual, we hope to help families with their planning and

-~ prevent any late notice penalties from private Nurseries. If you have a sibling due to
start Nursery in September, please complete a Nursery application form available on the ; l 50\ a
EP App under forms, on the website or in hard copy from the office. Please submit your g M
application by 315" January.
Royal Albert Hall Concert -~ at 7pm on Tuesday March 10 -

\ =k

M e Year 6 parents: please look out for the very important letter sent home THIS WEEK X

N N '1) about securing tickets to see your child perform in this amazing Camden schools’ 5

\ concert!

Thursday 30™ January @ 6.30pm EP BINGO Night!

) N The PTA's first 2020 fundraiser is taking place on Thursday 30 January 2019, This is an ;7\
extremely popular event and everyone is welcome (whether or not you have played Bingo
\i7 beforel). 7

%X% - !Q\ir If you can volunteer to serve food or drinks on the night, please sign up on the sheets
going up next week. It's a great way to meet other parents and catch up with other
) volunteers.

It starts at 6.30pm and we are usually done by 8pm. Entrance is £3 which buys you 9
consecutive games of BINGO. Food (delicious hot dogs and waffles) and drinks will be on
) ) /i« sale. Please bring plenty of change. Very special 'BINGO blobbers’ pens will also be on
\—~ sale too! This is a really fun family event for everyone. Come and join in the fun! Cash
prizes for every round!

\)\ ;hﬁ. \ Playcentre survey

\\L\\“ : bh A reminder that we'd be grateful if you'd complete the survey we sent via our App.
There is a thread of questions for those parents who DON'T use the service as well as
S0 those who do. Thank you.

=)

5

\/ This week in assemblies we revised the reasons and the legislation behind the United
Nation's Rights of the Child. We started listening to imaginings of the earliest

prehistoric music. Not very tunefull See if your child can remember what the 'flutes’

e were made from!
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LT With best wishes, f?—-“ O
l'- Kate Frood and staff PR ‘?
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